
From: Frampton, Robyn M. <framptor@musc.edu>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov

russ@sc.eduruss@sc.edu
trammh@clemson.edutrammh@clemson.edu
kris.kapoor@furman.edukris.kapoor@furman.edu

CC: lbroughton@ic.sc.govlbroughton@ic.sc.gov
ELLIOTT, KIMBERLYKELLIOTT@mailbox.sc.edu

Date: 5/30/2017 4:01:14 PM
Subject: RE: Introduction

Thank you Danny! We look forward to welcoming Lajoia to our group. If she could forward her contact information to 
us so she can get added to our list serve that would be great! I have copied Kim Elliott as well on the e-mail.
 
Thank you.
Robyn
 
From: Danny Varat [mailto:DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 1:18 PM
 
To: Frampton, Robyn M.; russ@sc.edu; trammh@clemson.edu; kris.kapoor@furman.edu
 
Cc: lbroughton@ic.sc.gov
 
Subject: Introduction
 
​​Hi Robyn, Russ, Hack and Kris, and I hope that you're doing well as Spring winds down. Please allow me to 
introduce LaJoia Broughton, the new Director of External Communications at the Investment Commission. She 
has come on as of last week to replace me (no comments, please), and she is eager to engage our peers in SC 
and expand upon the relationship we've built to date.
 
I have discussed with LaJoia what we've done over the past couple of years and that RSIC absolutely wants to 
grow our engagement. Please welcome her and look forward to hearing form her soon.
 
I also hope to see you all soon, and please let me know if there's anything helpful we can do in the Lieutenant 
Governor's office.
 
Take care,
 
Danny
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